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Important Message in Regards to Volunteers for The Madison Square Garden Event July 15th, 

2017 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

First of all, thank you for all of your investments. We are only three days away from this monumental 

event with True Mother at Madison Square Garden. With that in mind we are still in need of plenty of 

volunteers for Saturday in order to ensure that things run smoothly the day of. 

 

If you are interested or have time that day, please email Volunteer@ unification,org or call (914) 980-

5281 to receive more information. 

 

For those interested in volunteering, all volunteers must be at Madison Square Garden by 1pm. 

 

Thank you all for your time and I hope to see you all there, 

 

Rev. Kone 

 

 


